
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Educational Internet Access Project in Fiscal Year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Contra Costa County Office of Education 

located at 77 Santa Barbara Road, Pleasant Hill, California 94523. 

 

The funding would be used to rebuild and enhance internet and firewall services required to 

provide internet connectivity to eighteen school districts in Contra Costa County supporting 

24,000 educators, 172,000 students, and their families. The additional capacity would benefit 

teachers and students in the classroom by supporting an increased need for more bandwidth and 

faster internet for hybrid learning and online study. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

      Mark DeSaulnier 

Member of Congress 

 


